(214) 245-3581

MILES PRODUCTION COMPANY

1925 BELT LINE ROAD, SUITE 525 « CARROLLTON, TEXAS 75006

January 7, 1980

Mr. A. R. Kendrick

0il Conservation Division

Energy and Minerals Department

1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico 87410 o )
- ) O

Dear Mr. Kendrick: #9,1#'/>n)

With reference to our Thomas Drought #1, McKinley
County, New Mexico, you are advised that this well
will be plugged in accordance with your letter of
December 28, 1979. Our Mr. J. B. Fuller, however,
requests an extension of ninety days from February
1, 1980 to perform such plugging operations. It
will be necessary to do considerable road repair
and construct an arroya crossing to reach the loca-
tion, which work will be done as weather permits.
Mr. Fuller is now involved in a development pro-
gram in Ohio and an extension would assist him in
arranging his schedule.

The Drought #1 is shut-in at present and will re-
main so until plugged.

Very truly yours,
MILES PRODUCTION COMPANY

“Steve Kirby CfL

Vice President
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